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As a person who cares for our fragile environment and a paddle sport participant on 

the Willamette River I strongly opppose repealing the restrictions, that have only 

recently been achieved, that protest the riparian areas of a mere 30 miles of the 

Willamette.   

There are ample places for power boats, specifically wake boats, to operate.  There 

are not nearly enough protections for wildlife and property. 

Sincerely 

 

Alain Millar 


